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Greetings,                                                                                         October 2018 
	
The first week of this month, most of the children were out on school break. It was a 
very busy week. We were blessed by a business in Lephalale. They did some 
remodeling in Michael house. Three rooms got a dropped ceiling, which will help a lot 
with the temperature in those rooms, and the kitchen got a tiled floor. The housemother 
was over the moon with her remodel. 
 

 
	
That same week we had about 30 teenagers on the property. Our friend Michael from A 
World Aware had his YES (Youth Engaged in Service) camp on our property. The teens 
were from our local town of Vaalwater, Johannesburg and a handful of our teenagers. 
Lots of new experiences for most if not all of them. Camping, cooking on a fire, doing a 
few jobs for The Fold, and lots of life lessons in the classroom. 
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We also had a volunteer from England for a week. Tash was a huge help in the school. 
She really fell in love with our kids. 
	
Birthdays this month were Botlhale (4), Tshego (5) and Refilwe. 
 

	
 	
Prayer requests:  Micky’s cancer treatment continues until 19 November. Short and 
long-term volunteers, additional missionaries to meet current needs at The Fold, 
especially teachers.   Long term funding for our school.  God’s favor for the long-term 
future of The Fold. Pray for the children as they begin their exams for the end of the 
school year.	
             	
Praises: Micky continues the milder version of the chemo with no noticeable side 
effects. Visitors who donated a lot of various supplies.  The remodel of Michael house. 
Paul was able to attend a huge gathering in Pretoria to Pray for South Africa.	
 	
God bless,  	
Paul and Micky Prince	

 

 
	


